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March 2, 2020

Dear parents,

Jordan has proven remarkably prepared and protected while the COVID-19 virus has spread
throughout many countries around the globe. Nonetheless, it seemed inevitable that it would reach
here.

Today, the Jordanian Ministry of Health announced one confirmed case of COVID-19 in Jordan and
one suspected case, from two Jordanians who had been visiting Italy. The cases are quarantined and
we are not presently aware of other cases. Here at King’s Academy, we continue to be proactive about
the health and safety of our students and our entire community:

o We regularly emphasize preventive measures to the community.
o We have a response team with plans for next step eventualities, should the situation change.

For now, until the number of coronavirus cases grows or until the Ministry of Health dictates
otherwise, school will continue as normal, and we will continue to keep you informed. Know that the
health and safety of your children are our utmost priority, and expect that you will hear from us
regularly regarding the support and safety of our community.

In the meantime, please remember that the best preventive measures are to:
o Regularly wash your hands with soap and water for 20 seconds
« Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth
o Cough and sneeze into your arm and not your hands
« Maintain one meter distance from anyone coughing or sneezing
« Stay home and consult a doctor if you have a fever, cough, and shortness of breath

Thank you for your attention to our community’s health, and please do not hesitate to contact Alia
Wakileh if you have any questions.

Peter Nilsson
Head of School
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